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From: Anita Sullivan
To: Sen Manning
Cc: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 2:37:39 PM


Dear Senator Manning,


I’m writing to urge you to vote for HB 2269, which will help the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality craft
and implement NECESSARY rules and standards for regulating air toxins. Oregon is way behind in this. Please
stand up to the
industry lobbyists who place their own profits over public health. I live in Eugene, where the air pollution in my NW
neighborhood
is already very bad. Why not make the air better instead of just keeping it from getting worse?


Thank you.


Anita Sullivan
859 Willow Avenue
Eugene, OR 97404
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